	TOWNSHIP OF BALDWIN
 NOTICE

of Public Hearing


for the Consent Approval Authority

Under Section 53 of the Planning Act

Application No.: B01-2021
To be held on:

 June 14, 2021, 6:30 p.m. 
Via Video Conference electronic participation, Council Chambers
PURPOSE OF THE APPLICATION

The application is for the creation of a new rural residential lot. The proposed severed lot is 9,477sqm in area with 163.5m of frontage on Higgins Road. The proposed retained lands are 11,363sqm in area with 83.7m of frontage on Higgins Road. 
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If you have any questions, require additional information, or would like a copy of the notice, please visit or contact the Township Office:

Ms. Karin Bates, Clerk at (705) 869-0225.
